
 

 

I believe that it's totally unthinkable that we are considering denying individuals their basic 

human right to peacefully assemble and peacefully express one's views as protected under 

Articles 10 and 11 of the Human Rights Act.  

These Exclusion Zones will be discriminatory as they will target only pro-life groups.  

If Abortion Vulnerable women have a last minute change of heart and need proper 

counselling would it not be a good thing to have a Pro-Life counsellor near-by to 

help.Exclusion zones would not be necessary if vulnerable women were not coerced into 

abortions but given vital alternative to protecting the life of the child .  

Many  babies lives have been saved  and their mother s forever grateful for the help given by 

these dedicated pro lifers .This happens when pro lifers peacefully pray and are available to 

assist those suffering crisis pregnancies. 

So if people will be offended by any peaceful gatherings or protests in our future then events 

like the Twelfth as many may be "harassed" or "disturbed" or feel intimidated by the mere 

presence of other individuals , what sort of a land will be living in. 

 


